
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

To talk to us, find out more, and ask us questions about any aspect of our work to 

carefully take down the Tower, or other issues that are important to you, please 

come to our meetings or contact us at the email address overleaf.  

Come and meet the Principal Contractor: 

When 
 

Where What   

Tuesday 22 July, 
6pm to 8pm 
 

Online on 
Microsoft 
Teams  
 

Meet the Principal Contractor for the 
Grenfell Tower site.  
 
Hear more about the work to carefully 
take down the Tower. 
 
Ask questions and find out more. 
 

Thursday 24 July, 
6.30pm to 7.30pm 
 

In person at 
Unit 1, Baseline 
Studios, 
Whitchurch 
Road W11 4AT  

Meet the Principal Contractor for the 
Grenfell Tower site.  
 
Hear more about the work to carefully 
take down the Tower. 
 
Ask questions and find out more. 
 

Wednesday 27 
August, 6.30pm to 
7.30pm 
 

In person at 
Unit 1, Baseline 
Studios, 
Whitchurch 
Road W11 4AT  

Meet the Principal Contractor for the 
Grenfell Tower site. 
 
Hear more about the work to carefully 
take down the Tower. 
 
Ask questions and find out more. 
 

 

 

 

How you can talk to us about Grenfell 

Tower: information for residents 

 



 

 

 

 

When 
 

Where What   

Wednesday 24 
September,  
6.30pm to 7.30 pm 

In person at 
Unit 1, Baseline 
Studios, 
Whitchurch 
Road, W11 
4AT  

Meet the Principal Contractor for the 
Grenfell Tower site  
 
Hear more about the work to carefully 
take down the Tower 
 
Ask questions and find out more. 
 

 

Come and speak to us at our regular drop-ins and coffee mornings: 

When 
 

Where What   

Thursday 17 July, 
4.00 to 6.00pm 

Kensington 
Leisure Centre, 
Silchester Road, 
W10 6EX 

Community drop-in with MHCLG 
Officials.  
 
Next steps for Grenfell Tower 
following the Deputy Prime Minister’s 
decision to carefully take down the 
Tower. 
 
Issues that are important to you. 
 

Wednesday 6 
August, 3.30pm to 
5.30pm 

Nourish Hub, 
Swanscombe 
House, 1 St 
Ann's Rd, 
London W11 
4SS 

Coffee & Cake drop-in with MHCLG 
Officials. 
 
Next steps for Grenfell Tower 
following the Deputy Prime Minister’s 
decision to carefully take down the 
Tower. 
 
Issues that are important to you. 
 

Wednesday 13 
August, 1.00pm to 
3.00pm 

Kensington 
Leisure Centre, 
Silchester Road, 
W10 6EX 

Community drop-in with MHCLG 
Officials.  
 
Next steps for Grenfell Tower 
following the Deputy Prime Minister’s 
decision to carefully take down the 
Tower. 
 
Issues that are important to you. 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

When 
 

Where What   

Wednesday 20 
August, 3.30pm to 
5.30pm 

Nourish Hub, 
Swanscombe 
House, 1 St 
Ann's Rd, 
London W11 
4SS 

Coffee & Cake drop-in with MHCLG 
Officials. 
 
Next steps for Grenfell Tower 
following the Deputy Prime Minister’s 
decision to carefully take down the 
Tower. 
 
Issues that are important to you. 
 

Tuesday 9 

September, 3.30pm 
to 5.30pm 

Nourish Hub, 
Swanscombe 
House, 1 St 
Ann's Rd, 
London W11 
4SS 

Coffee & Cake drop-in with MHCLG 
Officials. 
 
Next steps for Grenfell Tower 
following the Deputy Prime Minister’s 
decision to carefully take down the 
Tower. 
 
Issues that are important to you. 
 

Wednesday 17 
September, 4.00pm 
to 6.00pm 

Kensington 
Leisure Centre, 
Silchester Road, 
W10 6EX 

Community drop-in with MHCLG 
Officials.  
 
Next steps for Grenfell Tower 
following the Deputy Prime Minister’s 
decision to carefully take down the 
Tower. 
 
Issues that are important to you. 
 

 

We are here to answer your questions and help you in any way we can every 

Tuesday in July, August and September from 2pm to 4pm at Baseline Studios, 

Whitchurch Road W11 4AT.  

How to contact us 

If you would like to join the online meeting, or discuss any of the meetings or need 

further information please email us for details. If you prefer, we are also happy to 

speak to you individually, with your family, or to join a meeting with a group, if you 

would like. Please email: 

GrenfellTowerSite@communities.gov.uk 

 

mailto:GrenfellTowerSite@communities.gov.uk
mailto:GrenfellTowerSite@communities.gov.uk


 

 

 

 

For the latest updates, please go to  

www.gov.uk/grenfell-community-updates  

or scan the QR code, below. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July events leaflet/ residents 

  Grenfell Tower community engagement team  

Ministry of Housing, Communities and Local Government 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/topical-events/grenfell-community-updates

